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The Dye’s in UGANDA 

January to March 2025 

We have arrived on our field of Uganda and we could not be more excited. 

Thank you for praying for our trip and our boxes/luggage. The children did 

wonderfully on the flights, and all of our boxes made it to the airport. Only one 

box took an extra week due to the holiday season and travel time, but we have all of our things with us 

now. We made it right before Christmas, as previously mentioned, and we 

were able to find a house for us and move in on January 4th! In the month of 

January, we had our Uganda Field Conference 

where we got to hear good preaching, have great 

fellowship, and we were able to glean knowledge and 

advice from veteran missionaries who have been in Uganda and the surrounding countries. 

   In February, Joel started teaching Old Testament 

Survey in the Bible College, and we also began helping 

in the teen ministry. Joel has been teaching the teen 

Sunday School every week. We both have also been 

able to interpret during service times already, and we 

have enjoyed getting to know the deaf people in the 

church as well as the other church members. Our 

children have loved making friends that we hope they will keep for many years to 

come. It’s been a busy 3 months, and we are still trying to get our house settled and 

getting accustomed to a new routine. 

     We have loved taking our children out every Saturday for soulwinning, and they have 

thoroughly enjoyed handing out tracks to people walking by on the street. It has been such 

a blessing to see our family love being in Uganda, and getting to make a home in the place 

where God called us to come years ago.  

  We are currently working on getting our work visa, Lord willing before the end 

of this month. We are also planning on starting classes for Ugandan Sign Language once 

the next semester begins. Please help us pray for these next few steps in our journey, and 

thank you for all you have already done for us to help get us to where we are. Thank you for praying for us. 

PRAYER REQUESTS:  

❖ Getting our work visas before March 23rd.  

❖ Starting classes for Ugandan sign language in the next semester. 

❖ Being able to make a good connection with the teens and the deaf in our church.  1  

 


